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OBJECTION Brooklands Farm Develepment

Andy Grove |

Sun 4/28/2024 11:17 AM

To:Consultations <Consultations@canterbury.gov.uk>

You don't often get email from_Learn why this is important

Good afternoon,

| write to you so that | can register my formal objection to the Brooklands Farm development.
I live locally and have witnessed development in the past.
| object to this development for a number of reasons.

Overdevelopment in the area

Flooding issues which already exist with surface water on parts of South St and Chestfield.
> Insufficient infrastructure

> Increase in sewage. Our current system is already beyond capacity, discharging
more and more into our rivers and sea

Huge increase in traffic with the addition of a slip road off the New Thanet Way
> Impact of increase in traffic on local roads

> Higher demand on healthcare services : Doctors, Hospitals , Dentists

> Increase in demand on water supply, already limited in the summer months

> Safeguard our valuable resources, in this instance our farmland

Impact on human wellbeing: light, traffic, noise and visual pollution

> >

Negative impact on biodiversity and nature conservation.

| would be grateful if you would acknowledge this objection.

Thank you

Mr A Grove
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